
From: Erin Thompson <erin.thompson3224@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Congratulations from Maine Bella Musica
Date: October 27, 2012 8:09:47 AM EDT
To: Laura Gallucci <mail@lauragallucci.com>
Hi Laura,

Thank you very much! And thank you for the beautiful music! It was exactly 
what we wanted and exactly what were hoping for. We are very glad you 
were able to be part of our very special day! 

Take care,
Erin 
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